
Soldiersclaim  
Tanya Peterson  
Sat 10/12/2016, 11:31 a.m.jacks@rsa.org.nz 
Dear Jack, 
                 Following up on my phone conversation  that I had with you, dated the 25/11/2016, 
on that same day I e-mail you a copy of the Petition that was presented into Parliament along 
with the overview of the Petition that was read in front of the Primary Production Select 
Committee. You should realize how serious this claim is and how it affects many other Returned 
Servicemen. As you are a retired Servicemen, I would like to know where does the RSA loyalty 
lie, is it with the Crown or the Government. 
If Government doesn't take these treasonous activities seriously and do not address these 
issues, is it not the Military's responsibility to step in on behalf of Her Majesty. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Wayne Duggan    
 


